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By restoring forests, we preserve nature

On March 28, employees of the Polotsk Center for Social and Environmental Management
took part in the national campaign "Give the Forest a New Life!", which started on March 21
and will last until April 12.

This important initiative has already become a good tradition for our region. This time, we
planted a young forest in block 146 of section 12 in the Goryansky forestry of the Polotsk
forestry enterprise. Participation in such events not only brings joy, but also allows us to
make a real contribution to the revival and increase of the forest fund of Belarus - one of our
main assets.

It is pleasant to realize that the annual forest planting has become an all-Belarusian tradition,
uniting work teams and inspiring all of us to care for nature.

Join us and contribute to the protection of the environment! Together we can do more!


